
From: Campbell, Kevin 
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 1:26 PM 
To: Paul Tadd 
Cc: Murphy, Kevin; Berlin, Steve 
Subject: RE: VIP Ride and Drive Invitation 

I understand. Please be aware we are no longer able to accept any items, even if they have nominal 
value. Per your instructions I have shredded the passes. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Kevin Campbell | Automotive Engineer 
City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM) 
Bureau of Fleet Operations | Equipment Management 
1685 N. Throop Street | Chicago, IL 60642 
Tel: (312) 744-5228 | Fax: (312) 742-1450 | Cell: (312) 907-5950 
  
From: Paul Tadd [mailto:dadtadd@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 1:05 PM 
To: Campbell, Kevin 
Subject: Re: VIP Ride and Drive Invitation 
  
Kevin, 
I mailed these out. This is just for a Ride-nDrive event like I've had in past and just wanted to 
invite you to participate. Local dealers and some customers provide the Allison equipped trucks 
and people get to drive them and see some new equipment. We provide a lunch for those who are 
hungry. Also have drawings for Petty Ride-along. I can make sure you aren't in any of the 
drawings.  Sure didn't mean to cause any problems. If you need to you can send them back to 
me 718 Potomac Ave., Naperville, IL 60565. or throw them away. thanks, PT   

Thank you. 
Paul Tadd 
Account Mgr./Central Region 
Allison Transmission 
630-204-8714 
 
 
--- On Thu, 8/16/12, Campbell, Kevin <Kevin.Campbell@cityofchicago.org> wrote: 
 
From: Campbell, Kevin <Kevin.Campbell@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: VIP Ride and Drive Invitation 
To: "dadtadd@sbcglobal.net" <dadtadd@sbcglobal.net> 
Cc: "Berlin, Steve" <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>, "Murphy, Kevin" 
<Kevin.Murphy@cityofchicago.org> 
Date: Thursday, August 16, 2012, 10:26 AM 

Mr. Tadd: 
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I recently received 2 unsolicited VIP Ride and Drive passes in the mail from your company. I am 
unable to accept gifts from suppliers. Please let me know the best way to return these items to 
you. 
  
Thanks,  
  
  
Kevin Campbell | Automotive Engineer 
City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM) 
Bureau of Fleet Operations | Equipment Management 
1685 N. Throop Street | Chicago, IL 60642 
Tel: (312) 744-5228 | Fax: (312) 742-1450 | Cell: (312) 907-5950 
  
This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 
herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 
intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 
copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete 
the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 
 


